Raena Young

Port Angeles Rainer Mill Clean Up site. I feel the Rainer Mill site should be cleaned up properly
not just capped. Between the drainage, and leakage into our harbor, as well as actually finally being
able to develop the Rainer site is imperative to have a full clean up. As someone who has lived here
my whole life, and waited a long time to see the land fully cleaned safely to fully develop this prime
real estate we need to think of the future of our town, a healthy habitat for wildlife and ecosystems,
as well as the health of our future generations.



